
If you need more information email gw.wildones@gmail.com or call/text 219-433-

5731.   

23rd Annual 
Native Plant Sale 

              Saturday, May 6, 2023 
             9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Over 100 species of flowers, grasses, sedges and shrubs; 

 including prairie, wetland, shade and woodland. 
 

Visit our website www.gw-wildones.org or 
 www.lakecountyparks.com for a complete list of plants available.  

 
Arrive early for best selection! 

 
➢ This outdoor event is RAIN or SHINE – please dress accordingly. 
➢ Please bring your own boxes.  
➢ Cash, checks or credit/debit cards are accepted. 
➢ We will follow CDC Covid recommendations at the time of the event. 

 
Contact us on our website to join our mailing list. 

 
If you need more information 

 email gw.wildones@gmail.com or call/text 219-433-5731. 

“GROW WILD” AT THE  

Wild Ones is a 501(c)3 not-for-profit, educational and advocacy organization. 

Sponsored by: Gibson Woods Wild Ones 
 

LAKE ETTA COUNTY PARK 
4801 W 29th Ave 
 Gary, IN 46406 

 

New 
location 

 
• From I-80/94  

Take Burr Street exit 6. Take Burr Street 
south for 3 blocks.  Turn East onto W 29th 
Ave for 3 blocks to Lake Etta County Park. 
Follow signs to sale location. 

 

• From Ridge Road: 
Take Ridge Road to Clark Street for 1.2 
miles. Turn west onto W 29th Av for 1 block 
to Lake Etta County Park. Follow signs to 
sale location. 
 

  

http://www.lakecountyparks.com/

